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Media Advisory 
Friday, February 7, 2020 

1. Conway Parks and Recreation will host the 24th Annual Father Daughter Valentine Dance 

this Saturday, February 8, 2020 at the Conway Recreation Center. Doors will open at 5:30 

pm for “Mamarazzi”. The welcome by Mayor Barbara Blain-Bellamy will begin at 6:00 pm 

followed by dinner, dancing, pictures, and the popular dance competition. Registration is 

still available at www.conwayparksandrecreation.com. You can also register in person at 

the Conway Recreation Center!  

2. The City of Conway’s Community Appearance Board will meet Wednesday, February 12, 

2020 at Conway City Hall. You can find the agenda for that meeting here.  

3. It’s time to register for the Conway Police Department Outreach Basketball League! The 

City of Conway Police Department will accept applications for the league until February 

21, 2020. The league begins March 7, 2020. For application information, click here.  

4. The City of Conway was recently contacted by a former professor from Coastal Carolina 

University. Her home was flooded during Hurricane Florence, and that prompted her 

interest in researching our city and how we communicate with our residents. The 

professor has offered to research and poll our residents on their perceived threats 

following a natural disaster and how we can best work as a municipality to assist our 

residents before, during, and after any natural disaster – such as Hurricane Florence. You 
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can learn more details about the research and how to contact the researcher here.  

5. Staff members with the City of Conway have been hard at work in Riverfront Park the last 

few weeks to spruce up the landscaping before Spring! You can see photos of that work 

here.  

6. The City of Conway has installed a high water marker for Hurricane Florence. It shows just 

how high the water got on Laurel Street when the Waccamaw River crested on 

September 26, 2018. Hurricane Florence has been called the worst natural disaster the 

City of Conway has seen to date with devastating flooding that impacted much of the 

area. You can see the marker here.  
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